
 

 

 

 

 
In respect for the recent events at James Smith Cree Nation that have personally 
touched many in our learning community, SIIT will be pausing all community-based 
academic and Career Centre programs and travel this week to give our learners, staff, 
and their families time to process, grieve, and gather together. Programs and travel will 
resume on Monday, September 12th.  
 
Campuses remain open, on-campus/trade centre programs will continue, and 
counseling services are available to anyone in need. If you have any questions, please 
contact your program coordinator.  
 
A minute of silence will be held at all campuses on Tuesday, September 6th at 9:00 a.m.  
 
In this time of grief and uncertainty, please take the time to do a check-in with yourself, 
your classmates, friends, and family.  
 
We are all in this together, 
 
 
Riel Bellegarde 
President & CEO 
Saskatchewan Indian Institute of Technologies 
 
 


